
Dear First Grade Families,  
 

This school year your child will be enjoying and 

reading lots of books!  In order for children to safely 

bring books to and from school, we encourage that each 

student have their own book bag.  Some families may 

have already purchased book bags in Kindergarten, which 

may be reused for this year, as well.  

If you would like to purchase a new book bag for 

your child, the First Grade Team will be collecting money 

at school throughout the week.  The cost to order is $6 

per bag - due to the classroom teacher no later than 

Friday, September 14th.  Please enclose all money in a 

sealed envelope or Ziploc bag with your child’s name on it! 

  
  

Thank you for your support in sharing 

the joy of reading with our students! 

  

I The First Grade Team  

LET’S GET READING!! 

 


